THE SCOOP



FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER

Farewell

- 1 -

Staff Updates

- 2 -

Australia's Biggest

Morning Tea

Fundraiser

- 3 -

Can You Help? & Subicare Social Media



Tarehell Sarah.

We are wishing Sarah a fond farewell as she prepares to start her maternity leave and welcome her little boy.

Sarah's last day is this Friday.
Wishing you all the luck in the world, Sarah.
Enjoy your time with your little bundle of joy, as
you become a family of three.

STAFF UPDATES



LEADERSHIP

Liz and Ruth will continue to share a leadership role as Sarah commences her maternity leave.

This role is further supported by Deanna who is currently working offsite, managing the documentation, marketing and administrative side of things.

Families who have been with us prior to last year will remember Deanna, for those who joined us more recently, here is a little about her: Next February will mark the start of Deanna's 15th year with Subicare. In February 2020 she gave birth to twins, Xavier & Savannah and has since been on maternity leave looking after her own little ones. Her role at Subicare is the Education Manager, but while on maternity leave she has been helping in an offsite admin/marketing capacity.

We look forward to having her back in service next year.

BALLOON ROOM

A big welcome to Rachel who joins us as the Balloon Room team leader.

Rachel brings with her a wealth of experience and a passion for early childhood education.

We are so excited to have her on board and wanted to take the opportuity to introduce the new Balloon Room team to you all.

Monday - Friday: Rachel, Cirko, Roxy and Lauren

Monday, Tuesday & Friday - Didi

Wednesday & Thursday - Kayla & Gio

Thank you all for your patience and understanding during this transition and special thanks to Ruth and our regular casual staff for all of their hard work and flexibility.

If you have any questions or queries, please speak with Lindsay.

Thank you!

Big thanks to every single person who donated money to our Australia's Biggest Morning Tea fundrasier. Whether it was online, purchasing a morning tea pack or entering our raffle.

Thanks to yourgenerosity,
Subicare managed to raise over
\$800 for the Cancer Council.
Amazing!

\$819

Congratulations

to the Clancy family, the winners of our raffle! Enjoy your prize.





PATH PAVING VOLUNTEER NEEDED!

We would like to create a special family project along the main path.

However, we need the assistance of a parent volunteer to assist with pulling up and re-paving.

If you are able to help, know someone who can or could offer a discount, we would greatly appreciate your assistance.

Please let Lindsay know if you can help or have any questions.



www.facebook.com/SubicareELC



www.instagram.com/subicareelc



www.subicare.com.au